ST. SIMONS ISLAND ROTARY CLUB
BOARD OF DIRECTOR'S MEETING
December 3, 2002

Present: Marie Dodd, Maria Vogt, Clyde Taylor, Nat Johnson, Rem Sims, Erik Kaufman,
Allen Berry, Pat Storino, Jim Szwast, Bill Walker, John Parkins, Bill Jens,
Leslie Mattingly

Absent: Barbara Chal, Bud Dorsey

President’s Comments: (Marie Dodd)

Minutes of the November meeting not available

December 6 will be the Christmas meeting.

Thank you card was received from Sam Cofer’s widow for the donation to scholarship fund in his

name. :

The Rotary plaque in front of the Casino needed replacement. No action taken.

Treasurer’s Report (Jim Szwast)

Community Service (Bill Walker)

Bill praised the community services members who have contributed so much to making this year a
success, Marie asked bill to make a special presentation of these people in the January meeting.

Club Service & Membership (Pat Storino)

122 members. Jack Kurschner is the most recent to leave the club. There will be a meeting
1/7/03 to brainstorm on increasing membership.

Programs and Fellowship (Bill Jens) No report
International Service (Leslie Mattingly) No report
Vocational Services (Erik Kaufman) No report

Club Historian (Allen Berry) No report

Club Relations & Public Relations (Rem Sims) No report




Bud Dorsey reminds the Board to sign up for bell ringing for the Salvation Army.
Clyde Taylor announced the raffle tickets will be on sell to buy some!
Respectfully submitted,

Barbara Chal




